
 
 
From: LibertyMoms Duval <momsforlibertyduval@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Nov 4, 2022 at 8:41 PM 
Subject: An Intro to Duval Moms for Liberty + Parent Pledge Request 
To: LibertyMoms Duval <momsforlibertyduval@gmail.com> 
 

Dear 2023 Jacksonville Candidates, 
 
Thank you for your service in seeking local office.   
 
We are writing to share a little information about our organization and ask you to sign the Moms 
for Liberty Parent Pledge (attached).   
 
Moms for Liberty is a grassroots organization that was founded in January 2021.  We are a 
501c4 nonpartisan, nonprofit organization dedicated to fighting for the survival of America 
by unifying, educating, and empowering parents to defend their parental rights at all levels of 
government.   
 
In Duval County, our chapter has focused on bringing greater transparency to parents from 
DCPS.  Locally, we would love to see our district schools improve in areas of student 
achievement and teacher retention, and subsequent increased enrollment.  Many of us are 
Jacksonville natives and products of the DCPS of yesteryear.  We know what we are talking 
about.  We understand the main reasons for student attrition, and we seek partnerships with the 
district and school board to share those concerns from our parents.  See more 
at momsforlibertyduval.org  
 
A few things we have given voice to in the last year are: 
 
Literacy rates - For the 20-21 school year our middle schoolers read with 42% proficiency rate 
and elementary students with 47% proficiency.  We believe that literacy is equity.  Keep in mind, 
these poor results are averages…lower income schools often report much lower results than the 
district averages.  
 
CRT in the district - We exposed the details on board members intending to attend a junket trip 
to the NSBA’s Equity Symposium, and we have reported other instances of CRT in the 
classroom. 
 
Parental rights - Our local chapter was happy to support the Parental Rights in Education bill 
and bring awareness to Duval’s 37-page LGBTQ teacher support guide.  This guide explicitly 
stated that teachers should allow students to self-direct their gender including selecting locker 
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room and restroom facilities and how they should be roomed on overnight trips - without 
informing the student’s parents of the change in services for their child.  
 
Teacher pay and resignation data - Our chapter shared how Duval teachers ranked 41st of 
Florida’s 67 counties for average teacher pay - while Duval principals rank 3rd.  Of last year’s 
785 departing teachers, only 9 reported inadequate pay as their reason for leaving our schools.  
 
The educational success of Jacksonville’s children should be the common ground we all 
share.  DCPS is not producing the caliber of student education that Jacksonville deserves.  This 
is a non-partisan issue and Moms for Liberty Duval refuses to be characterized as anything 
other than law-abiding, loving and rightfully concerned parents.  
 
While our organization only officially endorses School Board candidates, we view the 
commitment to the Parent Pledge as a way to allow our members to learn about local 
candidates across all offices who support the dedication we have to our children.  We are very 
proud to share that our endorsed candidates in the August election, April Carney (D2) and 
Charlotte Joyce (D6) soundly defeated their challengers. To see some of the other elected 
officials and candidates who have signed our pledge, click here: 
  
https://www.momsforliberty.org/pledged-candidates-elected-officials/ 
 
You are welcome to sign the pledge and return to us or, even better, we would be happy to 
arrange for a meet up and discussion including a photo we will share with our national 
organization.  If the pledge is something that you would not like to sign, we still invite you to 
connect for a meeting so we can learn your vision for your upcoming race and exchange ideas 
where we can find common ground to create more unity in our community. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Moms for Liberty Duval 
Rebecca Nathanson, Chapter Chair 
Natalie Dreyer, Vice Chair 
Angela Reichenbach, Secretary 
Derek Nelson, Treasurer  
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